PRODUCT BULLETIN

DISCONTINUED PRODUCT

Timberlake to Discontinue Painted Butterscotch in September 2017

March 8,2017

Timberlake will discontinue the Painted Butterscotch Glaze finish effective September 5, 2017.

BACKGROUND
Sales of glazed finishes have been on the decline for several years due to changes in consumer preferences. To make
room for new products, Timberlake will discontinue the Painted Butterscotch Glaze finish.

SPECIFICATIONS
The following door styles will be discontinued:
» Rushmore® Painted Butterscotch Glaze Arch (M5ADF)
» Rushmore® Painted Butterscotch Glaze Square (D5ADF)
» Sierra Vista® Painted Butterscotch Glaze (35MGA)
» Tahoe® Painted Butterscotch Glaze (Y3A)
» Wyoming® Painted Butterscotch Glaze Arch (M3A)
» Wyoming® Painted Butterscotch Glaze Square (D3A)
TIMING
These door styles will be discontinued September 5, 2017; samples should be removed from customer offerings and

displays as soon as possible. To efficiently transition out of the impacted styles, they were moved to an extended 15-
day lead time on March 6, 2017.

Warranty claims will be supported consistent with the five-year Portfolio Select® and Portfolio® warranty periods.

All discontinued items will be removed from Timberlake® marketing collateral and 2020 catalogs in Summer 2017.
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